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PLATT HOUSE SURGERY
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CHRISTMAS OPENING TIMES

Christmas Eve: 8.00am - 1.00

Christmas Day: CLOSED

Boxing Day: CLOSED
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Thurs 27th Dec: 8.00am – 6.30

Fri 28th Dec: 8.00am - 6.30

Sat 29th Dec: CLOSED 

Sun 30th Dec: CLOSED

New Year’s Eve: 8.00am – 1.00
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New Year’s Day: CLOSED 

Weds 2nd Jan: 8.00am- 6.30

Thurs 3rd Jan: 8.00am – 6.30

Fri 4th Jan: 8.00am – 6.30

Sat 5th Jan: CLOSED

Sun 6th Jan: CLOSED

“Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from the Doctors and staff”
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Call 111

If you're not sure which NHS service you need, call 111. An adviser will ask
You questions to assess your symptoms and then give you the advice you
need, or direct you straightaway to the best service for you in your area.

Ask your pharmacist

Pharmacists are expert in many aspects of healthcare and can offer
advice on a wide range of long-term conditions and common illnesses
such as coughs, colds and stomach upsets. You don't need an appointment
and many have private consultation areas, so they are a good first port of
call. Your pharmacist will say if you need further medical attention.

See your family doctor

(GPs assess,treat and manage a whole range of health problems.
They also provide health education, give vaccinations and carry out
simple surgical procedures. Your GP will arange a referral to a
hospita specialist should you need it

Visit an urgent care service

Visit a walk-in centre, minor injuries unit or urgent care centre if you
have a minor illness or injury (infections, vomiting and stomach aches)
and it can't wait until your GP surgery is open. These urgent care services
are often managed by nurses and some also have doctors. You don't need
an appointment and they are open outside office hours.

000 0Ppk

Accident and Emergency

A& departments provide vital care fo lfe-threatening emergencies,
such as loss of consciousness, suspected heart attacks, breathing
diffcultes, or severe bieeding that cannot be stopped.

If you're not sure it's an emergency,call 111 for advice.



What to do when the Surgery is closed this Christmas and New Year….

To see a GP urgently on Christmas Eve and New Year’s Eve between 1.00pm and 6.30pm, please contact Wigan GP Alliance on 01942 482848. After 6.30pm, please contact NHS 111 by dialling 111
For urgent assistance when the Surgery is closed, please contact NHS 111 
For life threatening emergencies, dial 999

(See details on reverse)

Please also make sure that you have enough medication to last over the festive period and that you order your prescriptions in plenty of time.

